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  European Retail Research Dirk Morschett,Thomas
Foscht,Thomas Rudolph,2011-05-14 The aim of
EUROPEAN RETAIL RESEARCH is to publish interesting
manuscripts of high quality and innovativeness
with a focus on retail researchers, retail
lecturers, retail students and retail executives.
As it has always been, retail executives are part
of the target group and the knowledge transfer
between retail research and retail management
remains a part of the publication’s concept.
  ATP Synthase in Photosynthetic Organisms
,2020-09-18 Advances in Botanical Research, Volume
96, highlights new advances in the field, with
this new volume presenting interesting chapters on
the Structure and supramolecular architecture of
chloroplast ATP synthase, Chloroplast ATP Synthase
from Green Microalgae, Subunit movements in H-
ATPases from chloroplasts detected by single
molecule FRET, Regulation and control of the
chloroplast ATP synthase: mechanisms and impact on
maintaining efficient photosynthesis and
photoprotection, Regulation machineries of ATP
synthase from phototroph, How do we understand the
formation of delta-pH in photosynthesis?,
Regulation of photosynthesis by cyclic electron
transport around photosystem, and the Biogenesis
regulation of chloroplast ATP synthase. Presents
the most recent biological knowledge and advances
on ATP Synthase in Photosynthetic Organisms
Content covers innovations to biotechnological,
aquacultural and chemical developments about ATP
Synthase in Photosynthetic Organisms Written by
the most experienced authors in the field
  Social Change and Social Work Timo
Harrikari,Pirkko-Liisa Rauhala,2016-04-01 Social
Change and Social Work discusses and examines how
social work is challenged by social, political and
economic tendencies going on in current societies.
The authors ask how social work as a discipline
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and practice is encountering global and local
transformations. Divided into three parts, topics
covered include the changing social work mandate
throughout history; social work paradigms and
theoretical considerations; phenomenological
social work; practice research; and gender and
generational research. Taken together, the
chapters in this anthology provide an
authoritative and up-to-date overview of current
discussions within the European social work
research community.
  PARENTAL ALIENATION Demosthenes Lorandos,William
Bernet,S. Richard Sauber,2013-12-01 Parental
Alienation: The Handbook for Mental Health and
Legal Professionals is the essential “how to”
manual in this important and ever increasing area
of behavioral science and law. Busy mental health
professionals need a reference guide to aid them
in developing data sources to support their
positions in reports and testimony. They also need
to know where to go to find the latest material on
a topic. Having this material within arm’s reach
will avoid lengthy and time-consuming online
research. For legal professionals who must ground
their arguments in well thought out motions and
repeated citations to case precedent, ready access
to state or province specific legal citations
spanning thirty-five years of parental alienation
cases is provided here for the first time in one
place. • Over 1000 Bibliographic Entries• 500
Cases Examined• 25 Sample Motions in MS Word
Format* *Note: The eBook version contains the
additional supplemental materials in PDF format
only. It does not contain the MS Word formatted
sample motions.
  Teacher Motivation Paul W. Richardson,Stuart A.
Karabenick,Helen M.G. Watt,2014-05-30 Teacher
Motivation: Theory and Practice provides a much
needed introduction to the current status and
future directions of theory and research on
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teacher motivation. Although there is a robust
literature covering the theory and research on
student motivation, until recently there has been
comparatively little attention paid to teachers.
This volume draws together a decade of work from
psychological theorists and researchers interested
in what motivates people to choose teaching as a
career, what motivates them as they work with
students in classrooms, the impact of intrinsic
and extrinsic forces on career experiences, and
how their motivational profiles vary at different
stages of their career. With chapters from leading
experts on the topic, this volume provides a
critical resource not only for educational
psychologists, but also for those working in
related fields such as educational leadership,
teacher development, policy makers and school
psychology.
   ,
  Classroom Behavior, Contexts, and Interventions
Bryan G. Cook,Melody G. Tankersley,Timothy J.
Landrum,2012-09-13 Intended to be of interest to
clinicians, teachers, researchers, graduate
students, and others who work with students with
learning and behavioral disabilities, this book
focuses on identify and review issues and outcomes
associated with behavioral concerns of students
with learning and behavioral disabilities.
  Handbook of Australian School Psychology Monica
Thielking,Mark D. Terjesen,2017-01-26 This
handbook addresses the current state and practice
of school psychology with a focus on standards
unique to Australia, including historical, legal,
ethical, practical, and training factors. It
provides a compilation of the most current
research-based practices as well as guidelines for
evidence-based assessment and intervention for
common conditions (e.g., autism, depression,
learning disabilities) and for delivering
appropriate services to targeted student



5

populations (e.g., LGBT, gifted, medical issues).
Chapters discuss the application of national and
international school psychology practices within
the Australian educational and psychological
structure. The handbook also examines the lack of
formal resources specific to Australia’s culture
and psychology systems, with its unique mix of
metropolitan cities and the vast geographic
landscape that spans regional and remote areas. It
offers numerous case studies and innovative school
mental health programs as well as recommendations
for professional development and advocacy that are
unique to Australian school psychology. Topics
featured in this Handbook include: Evidence-based
assessment and intervention for dyscalculia and
mathematical disabilities. Identification and
management of adolescent risk-taking behaviors and
addictions. Understanding and responding to crisis
and trauma in the school setting. Prevention and
intervention for bullying in schools. Class and
school-wide approaches to addressing behavioral
and academic needs. The role of school
psychologists in the digital age. Practical advice
for school psychologists facing complex ethical
dilemmas. The Handbook of Australian School
Psychology is a must-have resource for
researchers, scientist-practitioners, and graduate
students in child and school psychology, social
work, and related fields that address mental
health services for children and adolescents.
  East Asia, Latin America, and the Decolonization
of Transpacific Studies Chiara Olivieri,Jordi
Serrano-Muñoz,2022-01-03 In this collective work,
researchers from different disciplines reflect
upon the challenges and opportunities of
decolonizing transpacific studies through the lens
of a few paradigmatic case-studies that deal with
connections between East Asia and Latin America.
The present book offers a productive
problematization of the idea of the transpacific
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as a concept and a space that is not restricted to
a single definition. We defend that the
transpacific can instead promote an understanding
of agents and experiences that share many common
traits that have been generally overlooked by a
hegemonic interpretation of knowledge and the
relationship between regions.By fostering an
environment that not only accepts a plurality of
views but that actively looks to accommodate
analogous, tangential, and even contradicting
approaches to the study of our ideas, we seek a
double objective. First, we hope to highlight
precisely the richness within the idea of the
transpacific, avoiding sticking to any particular
conception to it while at the same time
acknowledging and owning each of our points of
enunciation. Our second objective is part of a
constant struggle in the quest towards social and
epistemic justice. By adopting this stance of
plurality, we can fight against structures of
knowledge production and reproduction that
willingly or unintentionally instill specific
interpretations in ways that inculcate
exclusivity. The goal of this book is opening up
and expanding the debate regarding transpacific
connections, examining the limits and promises of
including these experiences within the conceptual
paradigm of the Global South, and showcasing
different ways of approaching decolonial research
to the study of the relationship between East Asia
and Latin America.
  Handbook of Motivation at School Kathryn R.
Wentzel,David B. Miele,2016-02-19 The second
edition of the Handbook of Motivation at School
presents an integrated compilation of theory and
research in the field. With chapters by leading
experts, this book covers the major theoretical
perspectives in the field as well as their
application to instruction, learning, and social
adjustment at school. Section I focuses on
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theoretical perspectives and major constructs,
Section II on contextual and social influences on
motivation, and Section III on new directions in
the field. This new edition will have the same
popular organizational structure with theories at
the beginning. It will also include new chapters
that cover motivation as it relates to identity,
culture, test anxiety, mindfulness, neuroscience,
parenting, metacognition, and regulatory focus.
  Research on Teacher Identity Paul A. Schutz,Ji
Hong,Dionne Cross Francis,2018-07-11 Understanding
teachers’ professional identities and their
development is key to unpacking teachers’
professional lives, the quality of their
instruction, their motivation and commitment to
teach, and their career decision-making. This book
features a number of scholars from around the
world who represent a variety of disciplines,
scientific paradigms, and inquiry methods in
researching teacher identity. By bringing these
chapters together, this volume initiates active
scholarly conversations and extends the boundaries
of teacher identity research and practice. This
collection of chapters provides significant
insight into teacher identity and will be
essential reading for pre-service and in-service
teachers, teacher educators, school
administrators, professional developers, and
policy makers at various levels.
  Secondary Endosymbioses Yoshihisa
Hirakawa,2017-10-27 Secondary Endosymbioses,
Volume 84, the latest release in the Advances in
Botanical Research series, summarizes eight major
groups possessing complex plastids, including
heterokonts, dinoflagellates, apicomplexans,
chromerids, haptophytes, cryptophytes,
euglenophytes and chlorarachniophytes. Updates to
this new volume include sections on the Evolution
of secondary plastid-bearing organisms, Primary
plastids of Archeaplastida, Secondary plastids of
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heterokonts (diatoms), Secondary and tertiary
plastids of dinoflagellates, Apicoplasts,
Secondary plastids of chromerids, Secondary
Plastids of haptophytes, Secondary Plastids of
cryptophytes, Secondary Plastids of euglenids, and
Secondary Plastids of chlorarachinophytes. Through
an examination on how plastids evolved by multiple
endosymbiotic events, this book discusses how
diverse and abundant organisms harbor complex
plastids. Presents the latest release in the
Advances in Botanical Research series Ideal
resource for post-graduates and researchers in the
plant sciences, including botany, plant
biochemistry, plant pathology and plant physiology
Contains contributions from internationally
recognized authorities in their respective fields
  The Palgrave International Handbook of Women and
Journalism Carolyn M. Byerly,2016-01-12 Now in
paperback for the first time, the Handbook is an
academic adaptation of information contained in
the Global Report on the Status of Women in News
Media, a study commissioned by the International
Women's Media Foundation. The book's editor was
the principal investigator of the original study.
This text draws together the most robust data from
that original study, presenting it in 29 chapters
on individual nations and three additional
theoretical chapters. The book is the most
expansive effort to date to consider women's
standing in the journalism profession across the
world. Contents organize nations in relation to
their progress within newsrooms, with those most
advanced in gender equality representing diversity
in terms of region and national development.
Contributing authors are, in most cases, the
original researchers for their respective nations
in the Global Report study.
  Future of STEM education: Multiple perspectives
from researchers Subramaniam Ramanathan,Ida Ah
Chee Mok,2023-03-28
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  The Advanced Register of the Holstein-Friesian
Association of America ,1909
  What we learn and when we learn it: sensitive
periods in development Etienne De Villers-
Sidani,Virginia Penhune,2014-11-21 The impact of
training or experience is not the same at all
points in development. Children who receive music
lessons, or learn a second language before age 7-8
are more proficient as adults. Early exposure to
drugs or trauma makes people more likely to become
addicted or depressed later life. Rat pups exposed
to specific frequencies from 9-13 days post-partum
show expanded cortical representations of these
frequencies. Young birds must hear and copy their
native song within 1-2 months of birth or they may
never learn it at all. These are examples of
sensitive periods: developmental windows where
maturation and specific experience interact to
produce differential long-term effects on the
brain and behavior. While still controversial,
evidence for the existence of sensitive periods
has grown, as has our understanding of the
underlying mechanisms of brain plasticity.
Behavioral evidence from studies of language,
psychopathology or vision in humans has been
complemented by evidence elucidating molecular,
gene and hormonal mechanisms in animals. It has
been proposed that sensitive periods can be both
opened and closed by specific experience, and that
there are multiple, overlapping sensitive periods
that occur through-out development as functions
come on line. It is also likely that experience-
dependent behavioral or brain plasticity accrued
during one sensitive period can serve as a
scaffold on which later experience and plasticity
can build. Based on current knowledge, there are a
number of broad questions and challenges to be
addressed in this domain, these include:
generating new information about the
neurobiological mediators of structural and
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functional changes; proposing models of brain
development that will better predict when
sensitive periods should occur and what functions
are implicated; investigation of the interaction
between experience during a sensitive period and
pre-existing individual differences; and the
relationship between experience during a sensitive
period and on-going experience. The goal of this
Research Topic is to bring together scientists in
different fields whose work addresses these
issues, including animal and human developmental
neuroscience, language and cognitive development,
education, developmental psychopathology and
sensory neuroscience.
  Handbook of Positive Youth Development Radosveta
Dimitrova,Nora Wiium,2021-10-22 This handbook
examines positive youth development (PYD) in youth
and emerging adults from an international
perspective. It focuses on large and
underrepresented cultural groups across six
continents within a strengths-based conception of
adolescence that considers all youth as having
assets. The volume explores the ways in which
developmental assets, when effectively harnessed,
empower youth to transition into a productive and
resourceful adulthood. The book focuses on PYD
across vast geographical regions, including
Europe, Asia, Africa, Middle East, Australia, New
Zealand, North America, and Latin America as well
as on strengths and resources for optimal well-
being. The handbook addresses the positive
development of young people across various
cultural contexts to advance research, policy, and
practice and inform interventions that foster
continued thriving and reduce the chances of
compromised youth development. It presents
theoretical perspectives and supporting empirical
findings to promote a more comprehensive
understanding of PYD from an integrated,
multidisciplinary, and multinational perspective.
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  Photosynthesis Under Fluctuating Light Michele
Grieco,Fiamma Longoni,Stefano Santabarbara,Jeremy
Harbinson,2023-06-27 Photosynthesis is a
fundamental process that drives almost all life on
Earth, and is the motor of agriculture and food
production. For several decades, its basic
functioning has been investigated mainly at
steady-state, under constant illumination. This
approach was necessary to understand the basic
mechanisms underlying the light reactions and
carbon assimilation. However, this condition does
not reflect the natural environment, where plants
experience changes in both the intensity and
spectrum of irradiance in a wide range of time
scales, spanning from seconds to several hours. In
recent years, it has become clear that the
processes allowing the photosynthetic apparatus to
adapt to changes in irradiance are of paramount
importance to plant fitness and productivity.
Therefore, increased research effort has been
directed towards studying the regulation of
photosynthetic activity under fluctuating light,
i.e. upon the variation of light intensity or
light spectrum. This is important for
understanding how photosynthetic organisms cope
with natural environmental conditions. Fluctuating
light itself constitutes a potentially stressful
condition, because, depending on the scale of the
fluctuation, it can transiently generate extreme
redox and transthylakoid potentials, and forces
the photosynthetic machinery to be re-adjusted.
Not surprisingly, plants have evolved several
mechanisms allowing a prompt response to these
normal environmental events. In natural
environments, photosynthetic organisms often have
to cope with fluctuating light while experiencing
other kinds of stress, such as heat, nutrient
deficiency, drought, and pathogen attacks.
Therefore, the study of combined stresses is
essential for understanding the acclimation to
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realistic environmental conditions.
  Diatoms Joseph Seckbach,Richard
Gordon,2019-07-11 The aim of this new book series
(Diatoms: Biology and Applications) is to provide
a comprehensive and reliable source of information
on diatom biology and applications. The first book
of the series, Diatoms Fundamentals &
Applications, is wide ranging, starting with the
contributions of amateurs and the beauty of
diatoms, to details of how their shells are made,
how they bend light to their advantage and ours,
and major aspects of their biochemistry
(photosynthesis and iron metabolism). The book
then delves into the ecology of diatoms living in
a wide range of habitats, and look at those few
that can kill or harm us. The book concludes with
a wide range of applications of diatoms, in
forensics, manufacturing, medicine, biofuel and
agriculture. The contributors are leading
international experts on diatoms. This book is for
a wide audience researchers, academics, students,
and teachers of biology and related disciplines,
written to both act as an introduction to diatoms
and to present some of the most advanced research
on them.
  Rethinking the Space for Religion Catharina
Raudvere,Krzysztof Stala,Trine Stauning
Willert,2015-01-01 A broad discussion about how
history and religion contribute to identity
politics in contemporary Europe, this book
provides case studies exemplifying how public
intellectuals and academics have taken an active
part in the construction of recent and traditional
pasts. Instead of repeating the simplistic
explanation as a return of religion, this volume
focuses on public platforms and agents and their
use of religion as a political and cultural
argument. Filled with previously unpublished data
gathered from texts, interviews, field
observations, artifacts, and material culture,
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this record challenges stereotypical images of
East and Southeast Europe.
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